
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We are really excited to be taking part in the Cauliflower Christmas Project which will help raise 
money for our school. 
Your child will be bringing home all the information that you need for them to participate if they 
wish to do so. 
 
Please note, the cut-off date for artwork to be returned to the school is Monday 9th October 
2023 
Thank you 
Kind regards  
The TMA Team  
 


